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Dear Parent or Guardian:  

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Shoreham-Wading River High School, I am pleased to invite you to our Open 

House on Thursday, October 7, 2021, beginning 7:00 p.m.  The evening will give you an opportunity to follow your 

child's daily class schedule, meet the teachers, and gain a better understanding of your child’s typical day.   Specific 

questions regarding your child’s progress should be addressed by reaching out to the teacher directly or contacting 

your child’s Guidance Counselor.   

 

We will follow a G-Day class schedule.  Maps of the school and student schedules will be available in the Main 

Office. Students from our National Honor Society will be stationed throughout the building to assist you with 

classroom locations.  

 

Open House Night Schedule 

Period Start Finish 

1 7:00:00 PM 7:09:00 PM 

2 7:13:00 PM 7:22:00 PM 

3 7:26:00 PM 7:35:00 PM 

4 7:39:00 PM 7:48:00 PM 

5 7:52:00 PM 8:01:00 PM 

HB 8:05:00 PM 8:11:00 PM 

6 8:15:00 PM 8:24:00 PM 

7 8:28:00 PM 8:37:00 PM 

8 8:41:00 PM 8:50:00 PM 

9 8:54:00 PM 9:03:00 PM 

 

If your child's schedule permits, please visit your child's guidance counselor, the library, or other areas of the high 

school.  We look forward to welcoming you on October 7.  

 

Please be reminded that masks must be worn properly at all times while in all our schools.  

  

Sincerely, 

 

Frank Pugliese 

 

Mr. Frank Pugliese 

Principal  


